
 
 
Giselle Cino, from Asuncion, Paraguay, visited the veterinary school for 4 months early 
in 2009.  She is finishing her veterinary degree in Paraguay and came here to gain 
experience in gross and clinical pathology.  During her time she participated in necropsy 
rotations with the KSU senior students and also attended rounds with the pathology 
residents. 
 
 

 
 
Giselle Cino, third from right. 


